## The Erme Primary School Nybridge, Devon



Friends of the Erme Primary School
C/O The Erme Primary School
Station Road
Ivybridge
Devon
PL21 0AJ
email:kay.winstone@sky.com

19 March 2019

## Dear Trustee

I am writing to thank you for your £350 assistance which allowed us to hold an amazing science show. Whilst we didn't quite raise enough to do the full show the science theatre group kindly reworked the show for a shorter production. It was amazing the children all engaged and quite a few since have joined the local STEM science group which the library has established, and we are trying to support.

Please see enclosed invoice which we have paid, we wouldn't have achieved this without your ever so generous help. We have also further plans to try and raise funds to repeat the show in one years time. This is because it has made such a lasting impression and increased engagement in science at our school. In fact, I wanted to wait until now because our academic results for science have this year increased which we believe this show has helped to achieve hence why we are keen to repeat the exercise. I have enclosed a copy of our newsletter which shows an image of the event and goes to all parents and also appeared in the local press.

Finally thank you so much it really has made a huge difference to our school and the childrens ability to learn.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please feel free to contact me.

Kind regards

Kay Winstone PTA Committee 07980 116104